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Minnesota Department of Health Provider Data Audit 

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) will soon begin an ongoing audit of provider data and has engaged 
Better Doctor, a division of Quest Analytics, to conduct the outreach. Having accurate information about 
providers is crucial to ensuring that Minnesotans have access to the care they need and can make informed 
choices about provider networks. 
 
For more information regarding this audit, please visit: https://questanalytics.com/how-we-
help/betterdoctor/betterdoctor-faq 
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